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May 3rd, 2018 
 
Medical Form requirements policy. (Updated) 
 
 
To all RI Full Branch and Probationary State Pilots: 
 
Effective immediately, the Pilot Commission no longer requires that every pilot 
submit to the Commission a copy of the USCG 719k medical form on an annual 
basis. Each pilot must still, at all times, be in compliance with the federal regulations 
regarding medical certifications. 
 
By December 31st, each pilot must still submit the RI Pilot Commission Medical form 
to the Commission which must be dated during the months of October, November, 
or December. 
 
Any pilot who has become unable to perform the duties of a pilot due to an illness, 
accident, or elective surgery, for 30 days or more, must submit a new RI Medical form 
prior to returning to the rotation, completed by the same physician who filled out the 
previous one. 
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